
HB 2261 -- FILING OF MISSOURI ETHICS COMMISSION REPORTS

SPONSOR: McCann Beatty

Currently, ethics commission statements of an organization and
disclosure reports from a candidate may be filed with the local
election authority or the Missouri Ethics Commission. This bill
exempts Jackson County from the requirement to accept hard copy
reports and allows filing with the commission using the electronic
filing system.


